
 

 

Manhattan Family Church: Next Quarterly Metro Service this Sunday at 4 W 43 St! 
 
Miilhan Stephens 
October 3, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

This coming Sunday, October 9th, at 11am, we will be having our next quarterly metro service titled "The 

Next Chapter" here at 4W43 in the social hall! We invite everyone to join for fellowship, entertainment, 

welcoming new guests, a message from our District Pastor, Rev. Miilhan Stephens, and introducing our 

new Metro District team! We hope that you will join us in celebrating our victories and discovering God's 

vision for NYC! 

 

Volunteers Needed! 

 

We are still looking for volunteers that will help run our service as smoothly as possible! Here are the 

following roles that we would need help with: 

· Ushers 

· Greeters 

· Carrying items 

· Tithing 

· Helping our lunch coordinator with serving food 

· Cleanup 

 

If you are interested in volunteering, please email our volunteer coordinator, Sarah Falconi at 

manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com 

 

Guest Entertainment is Welcome! 

 

If you or your guest would like to offer a song or performance during our service, please contact Pastor 

Joshua Holmes at jholmes@ unification,org. We are also looking for volunteers to join our choir! 

 

Lunch Will Be Once Again Potluck Style! 

 

We are also looking for volunteers that can help bring a dish or a drink to serve to our congregation! You 

can let us know what to bring by filling out the form down below, Please note that the deadline to fill out 

our potluck form is this Friday, October 7th at 11:59pm! 

 

docs.google,com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfd0Nv_19MfYE5gyk1raw9Ec4eHE0xoMXRXQDuo2N0h0MEvp

g/viewform 

 

For any questions, you can contact our lunch coordinator, Yumiko Kato at sunikato@ gmail,com! Our 

food will be heated this time in the kitchen! 

 

With that said, we look forward to seeing you on Sunday, October 9th at 11am! Thank you and God Bless 

you and your families! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

HPHC of New York City Committee 

 



New York Metro Service Potluck Sign Up
Form
Please fill out this form if you can offer any of the following food or drink from our list 
to donate for our NY Metro Service as we are expecting between 150-200 people to 
come.  Our volunteer team will be able to take your dish and/or drinks to our designated 
table.  You can email our lunch coordinator, Yumiko Kato at sunikato@gmail.com if you 
have any questions!

* Required

Name *

Your answer

Email *

Your answer

Phone Number (optional)

Your answer



1 Tray of Fish (any kind)

1 Tray of Chicken Drumsticks

1 bag of rotisserie chicken

1 Tray of Salad

1 Tray of Rice

1 Tray of Pasta

Apple Pie

Pumpkin Pie

Juice

Soda

Other:

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google. Report Abuse - Terms of Service - Privacy Policy

For our potluck menu, we are encouraging everyone to bring the following: 10 bags of

rotisserie chicken, 2 to 3 trays of chicken drumsticks as back up, 2 to 3 trays of fish,

3 to 4 trays of rice, 3 to 4 trays of pasta, 4 to 5 apple and pumpkin pies, 10 2 liter

juice, 10 2 liter sodas and other items such as fruit salad, sushi, etc. Are you able to

bring any of the following food/drinks posted below for our potluck lunch (you are also

welcome to bring anything not listed here)?

*

Are you able to help volunteer to serve lunch?

Your answer

Submit Clear form


